From: "Mochrie, Paul" < Paul. Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" < CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/3/2016 11:20:13 AM

Subject: Housing affordability protest - City Hall

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

As you may be aware, we are anticipating a protest event at City Hall today related to housing affordability. This protest was initiated by a Facebook post that called for a "sleepover" at City Hall. The event organizers have called for a noon start time.

We fully expect this protest to be peaceful and will take our usual steps in accommodating such activity. However, we have received indications that some participants may attempt to occupy City Hall. Corporate Security and VPD are monitoring the situation closely and we have implemented additional access restrictions to ensure that we are able to maintain our regular business functions in the building throughout the day.

Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas will be attending and available to speak with the protestors, as will members of her Housing team.

Please let me or Sadhu know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Many thanks,

Paul

Paul Mochrie

Deputy City Manager

City of Vancouver

453 West 12th Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5Y 1V4

Office: 604.873.7666

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this information, is strictly prohibited.